
Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am pleased to inform you that Gulliver's World has now been rearranged for next Thursday 
15th July so those children who are currently isolating can now attend. So tomorrow's trip is 
now postponed for the whole of Year 6, and will take place next week instead. 

If you have volunteered to be a helper on the trip for the original date and the new date 
causes any issues, please email finance@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk as soon as 
possible. 

Just a reminder, please also note that 6WG will be having their class photos this Thursday 
8th July. 

Many thanks, 

School Office 


